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Feb. 1, Thursday
  • Wrestling vs. Anderson College, 6:30 p.m.
  • Faculty Recital in Moore Hall, 7:30 p.m.
Feb. 6, Tuesday
  • Baseball hosts Catawba, 2:30 p.m.
  • Faculty/Staff Baseball Game, 6:30 p.m.
  • Chicago Brass Quintet with the Brown Singers
will be at GPAC, 8 p.m.
Feb. 7, Wednesday
•Feb. 2-23 are display dates of a sculpture
exhibition by Chris and Stephanie McDavid, of
St. Andrews College. A reception, will be held 10-
11 a.m. on this day.
  • Hypnotist Dr. Jim Wand plays the  U.C.
Lounge,10 a.m.  U.C. Lounge,  2 p.m.  GPAC, 8
p.m.
  • Wrestling hosts Gardner Webb, 6 p.m.
Feb. 8, Thursday
  Homecoming Parade is 4 p.m.
Feb. 9, Friday
  • Softball hosts St. Andrews, 2 p.m.
  • The Temptations Review featuring Dennis
  Edwards in GPAC, 8 p.m.
  Feb. 10, Saturday
•BBQ luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m. following
alumni soccer and basketball games. $5. Next to
the U.C.
•Basketball doubleheader, 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. vs.
Columbus State. Homecoming King and Queen
will be crowned at halftime of the men’s game.
•Alumni Awards and Athletic Hall of Fame
Dinner is 6:30 p.m. in the U.C. Reservations
needed. Call the Alumni office. $20.
•Comedian Dave Chapelle in GPAC, 8:00 p.m.
Alumni Dance with the Breeze Band 9 p.m to 1

a.m.
Feb. 11, Sunday
  Softball hosts Barton College, 1:00 p.m.
Feb. 12, Monday
  University Theatre Auditions: “Noises Off”   in
GPAC, 6:30 p.m. Open to students, faculty, staff.
Feb. 14, Wednesday
•Not to Scale, an a cappella jazz group, will
perform free, 10:15 a.m., in Moore Hall.

Tuesday, Feb. 6. Starting
off the festivities is the faculty/
staff vs. students basketball
game in the Main Gym at 7 p.m.

On Wednesday, Feb.7,
hypnotist Dr. Jim Wand will
perform three shows at 10 a.m.
and 2 p.m. in the U.C. Lounge
and 8 p.m. in GPAC.

Thursday, Feb. 8 at 4 p.m.,
is the Homecoming Parade.

Feb. 9-10 “Celebrating the
Past - A Pictorial History of
UNCP,” will be displayed in the
Mezzanine area of the U.C.

Friday, Feb. 9 at 8 p.m. The
Temptations concert is in GPAC.
The Registration/ Social is 6:30
p.m. in the lobby of Lumbee

Hall. The Alumni After Hours
Social is 10:30 p.m. until 12:30
a.m. in the Cypress Room at
Quality Inns & Suites in
Lumberton.

Saturday, Feb. 10, 10 a.m.
is the alumni soccer game. The
alumni basketball game is 10:30
a.m. The annual Alumni BBQ
will be in the quad area beside
the U.C. at 11:30 a.m.  Plates are
$5.

Beginning at 1 p.m., men’s
and women’s basketball will
face the Columbus State

Cougars in the main gym.
Class reunions (1951, 1976

and 1991) and photos for  is 5 p.m.
 The Alumni Awards Dinner

and Athletic Hall of Fame
Awards is 6:30 p.m. in the U.C.
$20 per person.

Comedian Dave Chappelle
will appear at 8 p.m. in GPAC.
(Parental discretion advised.)

Later, join “The Breeze
Band” in the U.C. (just for
alumni) from 9 p.m. to 1 a.m., with
dancing to music from soul to
pop with a little country and
shagging just for fun. Alumni
should pre-register as soon as
possible for all eventa. Please call
the Alumni Office at  ext. 6213.

The Temptations highlight Homecoming 2001
New and exciting
events planned.

Printing Center:Wilbert Chavis,
Glenda Kaiser and Emma Locklear.

PROFILE: Campus Printing Center is a veteran department
“The job I started off with

25 years ago is the job I have
today,” says Wilbert Chavis,
supervisor of the campus
Printing Center.

And, he wouldn’t have it
any other way for this well-oiled
and well-run department.

“We have good equipment
and good people,” he said.

Office Assistant Emma
Locklear is a 29-year veteran,

and offset press operator
Glenda Kaiser has 11 years of
service to the university.

The Printing Center, which
turns out a wide variety of
printed products from business
cards to four-part forms, is a
self supporting enterprise,
which motivates the depart-
ment and gives them the
flexibility needed to get the job
done, Mr. Chavis said.

• Blood pressure screening in U.C. Mall, 10:00-
11:15 a.m.
 • Commuter Lunch at BSU House, 10:30
  a.m.-12:30 p.m. $2.50. Good friends, good food.
• Basketball doubleheader vs. Spartanburg, 5:30

and 7:30 p.m.
• Baseball hosts Spartanburg, 7:30 p.m.
•Activist and Civil Rights leader
Julian Bond will speak at GPAC,
7:30 p.m. $5, free for students.
•Free blood pressure screening is
10:00 - 11:30 a.m. in the U. C.

Not to Scale: jazz vocalists



Contact the BulletinBulletin  @
University Relations

432 Lumbee Hall
521-6351, or

scott.bigelow@uncp.edu
500 copies of this newsletter were printed

 at a cost of 25 cents a piece.
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Dr. Rhoda Collins 1
Dr. Charles Graham 1
Brenda M. Jacobs 1
Dr. George Walter 1
Dr. Russell Cherry 3
Howard Hunt 3
Sandi Mitchell 3
Dr. Robert Micheal Spivey 3
Dr. Rudy Williams 3
Dr. Sara Simmons 4
Malcolm Jacobs 5
Robin Jacobs 7
Dr. Raymond Pennington 7
Derrick Locklear 8
Michael Oxendine 9
Sean Breeden 9
Janice Susie Harris 9
John McMillan 9
Vincent Winnies 9
Dr. Dale Deese 11
Shirley Learn 11
Susan Chavis 12
Lisa Jacobs 15

Doris A. Allen - houseworker,  Chancellor’s
Residence
Joanne McMillan - administrative secretary I,
Regional Center
William Austin - assistant librarian
David Young - instructor/librarian
Lars Andersson - lecturer, soccer coach
Martin Farley - assistant professor, geography
Lewis Hershey - associate professor, business
John Stamey, Jr. - lecturer, Mathematics and
Computer Science

Scott Bigelow - information & communication
specialist II
Mark Vesely - electrician supervisor I

Darleen Lowry’s (Registrar’s Office) brother
Eddie Oxendine (Paulette Dial’s nephew) lost
his battle with leukemia recently.

Please join the Political Science Department
in expressing sympathy to Dr. Nicholas A.
Giannatasio and wife Carol in the death of her
father.  Mr. Robert Bauer passed away on
January 21 after a brief illness.

Adam Warren Love, Sr., 83, of Badin, N.C.,
passed away on  Jan. 13.  Mr. Love is
survived by his son, Warren Love (director of
the Media Center), and two granddaughters
Emily (Distance Learning manager) and Allison
- both part of the UNCP family.

WRITING CONTEST OPEN TO FACULTY/STAFF

The Friends of the Library are again sponsor-
ing a Poetry and Short Prose Contest. There are
separate competitions for staff and faculty, UNCP
students, high school students and the general
public.

Copies of rules and entries are available from
the library’s web site at http://www.uncp.edu/
library/ by clicking on the contest’s links.  Com-
pete for prizes of $100, $50, and $25.  Deadline for
submissions is March 1.

  There will be a reading of the award-winning
pieces April 4 at 3 p.m.  At the same time, campus
authors will be honored with a reception.  Ques-
tions? Call Jean Sexton at ext. 6659.

SPIRIT WEEK COMPETITION SET

The Employee Recognition Committee will
sponsor the “ERC Spirit Award” for the best
decorated office during Homecoming week, Feb.
5-10.

The winning office receives a trophy, ribbon
and lunch at Pizza Hut. Second and third place
offices receive a ribbon.  If your office would like
to participate in the “spirit” competition, please
direct your inquiries to  Shirley Rodgers at #6363.

DR. WORIAX IS NAMED A LINKAGE FELLOW

Dr. Velinda Woriax, associate professor in
Biology, has been selected to serve as a linkage
fellow between UNC Pembroke and the American

Society for Cell Biology Minorities Affairs
Committee.

The committee seeks to provide increased
opportunities  for minorities in science profes-
sions.

SPERO ATTENDS NEWS DIRECTORS CONFERENCE

Doug Spero, assistant professor in Mass
Communications and director of WNCP-TV,
recently participated in a news directors confer-
ence in Minneapolis.

He served on two panels. A CNN Educator’s
Panel that explored violence and sexual content
on television and a second panel discussed
budgets in TV news rooms.

GRAD STUDENT EARNS TRAINING CERTIFICATION

Physical education graduate student Regina
Varos has recently joined the ranks of a select few.
Varos passed the National Athletic Trainers
Association Certification exam.

Less than a third of all students taking the
exam each year pass all three sections.  Varos,
who  earned her undergraduate degree from UNCP
in physical education with a concentration in
athletic training, said she could not have passed
the test without the support of the campus
community.

“The support on campus was great,” said
Varos.  “I had half the campus praying for me.
The faculty and undergraduate students were
 great support, especially the current undergradu-
ates in the athletic training internship program.”

Varos also said UNCP head athletic trainer
Susan Edkins and assistant trainer Beverly Justice
have been very supportive.  Varos, who plans to
earn her master’s degree in May, 2002, said the
certification will benefit her now and in the future.
She plans to teach.

The Office of Alumni Relations has an-
nounced a one-day travel opportunity to see
The Gaithers in concert, March 10, at the Crown
Coliseum in Fayetteville.

The bus will leave campus at 2 p.m. and
arrive in Fayetteville at 3 p.m.  This will allow

time for dinner before the 6 p.m. performance.  The
cost is $31.50 per person, which includes the ticket
and transportation.

Call the Alumni Office at 521-6213 and make
reservations today! The deadline to pay is
Feb. 2.

Alumni office offers trip to see the Gaithers in concert


